
 

              Dolls on a Mission 

  
 

The Dolls on Mission group continues to meet weekly to 

make dolls to send around the world.  The group will be 

making more dolls other distributions and would love to have 

others join the group to help in the effort.  All are welcome to 

join us and help in the various steps of the process (Tuesdays 

1:00-3:00 p.m. in room 112) – help us to help bring smiles and 

salvation around the world!   

 

 


